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licDonagh liedical Center License lio. 24-20454-01 |ATill: Charles Rudolph, D.O. DocFet 110. 030-18395
2800-A Kendallwood Parkway
Gladstone,110 64119 '

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by liessrs. S. J. Ilulay
and K. E. Andre of this of fice on January 14, 1991 of activities authorized by
llRC Byproduct liaterial License llo. 24 20454-01 and to the discussion of our
findings with you and liary Ruble at the conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The inspectioni

consisted of a selective examination of procedures and representative records,
observations, independent measurements, and interviews with personnel.

In addition to the above areas, the inspectors examined actions taken
regarding violations found during our liovember 13, 1985 inspection. We have
no further questions regarding these matters.

During this inspection, certain of your utivities appeared to be in violation
of 11RC requirements, as specified in tne enclosed flotice. A written response
is required.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Connission's regulations, a copy of
this lctter, the enclosures, and your response to this letter will be placed
in the llRC public Document Room.

The responses directed by this letter and the accompanying flotice are not
subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of 14anagement and Budget
as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

9102130210 910201 Roy J. Caniano, Chief
REC 3 LIC30 11uclear 11aterials Safety
24-20454-01 PDR Section 2
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